
 

Dear Families of Monksdown, 

This week we celebrated World Mental Day with the theme this year 
being ‘KINDNESS’. We challenged the children of Monksdown to  be 
kind ‘just because’ and to see what joy we could spread.  

Be on the look out for some of out hidden affirmations around school! 

 

 

 

 

. 

 
Mrs Corrigan took a group of our wonderful children to spread 
kindness further afield and help our local community litter pick. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Finally—don’t forget to follow our school 
Twitter/X @MonksdownSchool for 
updates and  pictures of everything 
Monksdown, 

Friday 11th October 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 
16th October  

Parents Evening for Y4 and 5.2 

 

Tuesday  22nd and Wednesday 

23rd October 

Parents Evening for Reception, 

Y1,2,3,5 and 6 

Wednesday 23rd October 

Rock Kidz event for Y3,4,5,and 6 

Thursday 24th October 

 

N Vicky Zhu 

R1 Dolly Moogan 

R2 Bonnie- Lou Callaghan 

R3 Max Larcher 

1.1 Carter Connell 

1.2 Lily - Marie Cook 

1.3 Laura De Campos 

2.1 Zhra Aldridge 

2.2 Micah Aadum 

2.3 Luca Jones 

3.1 Maggie Kehoe 

3.2 Autumn Colligan 

3.3 Bogdan Russu 

4.1 Flo Wood 

4.2 Lilly McGuinness White 

4.3 Matthew Whitmore 

5.1 Amayah Critchlow 

5.2 Robyn Nethercote 

5.3 Jewel Azubuike 

6.1 Nathan Williams 

6.2 Mayah Aadum 

6.3 Summer Conway 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

tude jars to remind them of all the good in the world, and some even created enough 
kind words to fill the whole school!



 

 

 

 

 

 

Olympic Hammer Thrower Bethan Lishman came to school on Thursday and spoke 
with the children about her sporting journey. We were all very inspired and had a 

wonderful time ‘working out’ with  a world record winning sports person. 

We broke our own records too by working together on World Fitness Day to collectively 
run 309 miles! This meant we ran the same distance as running to the Olympic Stadium in 

London there and half the way back! 

you the option to opt into the Cashpot for 
schools campaign. Then simply select Monks-
down Primary and Asda will donate a percent-

age of your shop to us each time you shop!  
Thank you so much for your continued  

Support in raising money to improve our play-
ground

If your child comes home with a bike 
or scooter that does not belong to 
them, please return it to school 



Please remember jewellery and nail 
varnish must not be worn to school.  
Children with pierced ears may 
wear simple small stud earrings. 
 

 

Please, please, please can  you leave the areas directly around the school entrance and 
exit gates free from cars in order for our children to cross the roads and walk on the 
pavements safely into school.   Even better still, park away from school and walk the final 
few minutes of your journey.   

Also please do not block residents driveways or park on their property. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

We store equipment in our 
outdoor sheds. Please do not 
allow your child to enter the 
sheds or play with the things 

of the book inspiring the space so the story shed has gone back in time… 

 

 

If your child comes home with a 
bike or scooter that does not 
belong to them, please return it 


